To: Ministry of Public Housing, Spatial Planning, Environment & Infrastructure (VROMI)

Government Administration Building

Soualiga Road RECEIVED:
Philipsburg, Sint Maarten DATE: &.h‘d'\m
August 9%, 2022 e '

Requesting a response to the Letter submitted on March 30"
2760+ residents & visitors object to further development (s) on Mullet Bay Beach.

Dear Honorable Minister Egbert J. Doran,

On March 30™, 2022, myself and 2760+ residents & visitors of Sint Maarten submitted a letter and a
petition containing an objection to the recent development(s) and future development(s) on Mullet Bay

(Beach). The Signees of the petition and myself would like to request a response to the letter and
petition submitted.

The letter and the petition were also submitted to the Parliament of Sint Maarten. On June 24* |
received confirmation from the Parliament of Sint Maarten that the Letter and Petition based on articles
3 and 10 of the Regulation of the Committee of Petitions, met the requirements of a petition and,
therefore, the Parliament sent my petition to you for your response as well.

Letter Submitted:

We look forward to receiving your response.

Kind Regards,
Nina Bijnsdorp
& the now 2876 signees of the petition.
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